Rosenberg Corey

From: Nathan Svejcar <nathansvejcar@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:37 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 204-A

To whom it may concern.

| expressed my reservations about HB 204-A to my representative John Lively as a rental property owner. | feel that this
measure disproportionately puts the burden on owners of rental properties and should not be passed.

Nathan Svejcar

2528 Jeppesen Acres Rd
Eugene, OR 97401
541-914-4151



